
Adult Bible Study 
9:30 a.m. 

We Worship Together 

10:50 a.m. 

Prelude  
 Mary Grace , piano 
 

Invocation  Pastor Buz Menhardt 
 
First Responder Appreciation  Pastor Buz Menhardt 
 

 Time of Praise 

 Were You There? (No. 158) 
 When I Survey the Wondrous Cross (No. 154) 
 
Lambs’ Offering  Kristen Aguilar 
 Lord , I Lift Your Name On High 
 SVA Classical Players  
 
Children’s Story  Stephanie Powell 
 

Offering Call  Seth Job 

 Local Church Budget 

 
Offertory How Deep the Father’s Love for Us! 
 SVA Classical Players  
 
Scripture Princess Alcantara 
  Philippians 3:8-11 

Prayer  Daniel Biaggi 
  

 He Suffered; He Died; 
 He Rose; We Live! 

 SVA Music Department 

Benediction  Pastor Buz Menhardt 
 

Postlude At the Cross  
 SVA Classical Players 
 

SVA Music Directors: Daniel Biaggi & Kelly Wiedemann 
Worship Music Ministry: Mónica Biaggi 

Church Office Hours: 
Monday-Thursday 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Closed Fridays 
New Market SDA Church Webpage                                          

“The Sabbath School is the heartbeat of the church.” 

This quarter the Sabbath School Lesson is entitled: The Great Controversy 

This week's lesson: The War Behind All Wars 

Access the quarterly by following this link: https://www.adultbiblestudyguide.org/  

Class Options: 

Fellowship Hall Class—Regular lesson study / Teacher:  Sharyn Joseph 

Classroom #1 SE Wing —Regular lesson study / Teacher:  Morris Porter  

Classroom #3 SE Wing —Regular lesson study / Teacher: Bill Little 

Friendship Class (Conference Room)—Teachers: Michael and Becky Patrick 

Discipleship Study Classroom #2 – Teachers: Norbert Jedamski, Clayton Kinney, 
Pastor Reed 

For Our Guests 

Fellowship Dinner:  Guests are invited to join us for a delicious vegetarian meal  in 
the Fellowship Hall following the worship service. 

Led today by: Charlotte Ishkanian Next Week: Sarah Smith  

April 20: At Mary Farrow’s House, 135 Shipp Street 

Guest Requests:  Please use the cards in the pew racks to let us know your wish-
es, or if you prefer, you may speak to the pastor. 

Livestreaming: Our services and events are photographed, recorded, and live- streamed. 

By entering the sanctuary during streaming, you consent to the possibility of your  
likeness/voice appearing on camera and agree to release NMSDA from any liability and 
claims involving this use. Persons preferring to avoid being recorded are advised to sit un-
der the overhang at the back of the organ side of the sanctuary. 

Staff Contact Information 

Reed Richardi, Lead Pastor 804-895-4024 
 E-mail reedr@pcsda.org 
Buz Menhardt, Associate Pastor 828-231-1250 
 E-mail bmenhardt@gmail.com 
Vacant, Associate Pastor  
Mónica Biaggi, Worship Music Ministry 443-562-3292 
 E-mail monicatbiaggi@gmail.com 

Zoom SS Class in Spanish from 8:00 am to 10:30 am—Teacher: Jeffry Vergara 

Link: tinyurl.com/NM-Spanish-SSClass  

Password:1844z      FACEBOOK: MINISTERIO 1844     YOUTUBE: MINISTERIO 1844 

https://www.adultbiblestudyguide.org/
http://tinyurl.com/NM-Spanish-SSClass


Church Giving 
Weekly Church Budget $5,399.04 
Received Last Week                                 $9,178.20 
Budget for Four Weeks $21,596.16 
Received Last Four Weeks $47,211.37 

All loose offering goes to Local Church Budget. 
Next week’s NAD designated offering is for Hope Channel. 

April 6, 2024 

New Market Seventh-day 
Adventist Church 

62 W. Lee Highway 
New Market, VA  22844 

Tel:  540.740.8550 
Fax:  540.740.8649 

www.newmarketadventist.org 
office62@newmarketadventist.org 

Invest In-A-Life 
Supporting SVA  

Educational Scholarships 
Needed $10,000.00 
Received $9,642.62 

Our mission is to be fully devoted followers of Christ who help 
others stand with honor for Him in the Final Conflict. 

Pastor’s Note 

Sunset today: 7:43 P.M.                Sunset Next Friday: 7:48 P.M. 

 

Good morning and a happy Sabbath to each of you! A warm welcome to all—guests, 

students, friends and family. We are honored that you chose to be with us this morn-

ing. I know you’ve heard this month’s weather rhyme: “April showers bring May flow-

ers.” Indeed we are having showers, and it seems certain that spring has arrived in the 

Shenandoah Valley. The bursting blooms and flowers are wonderful reminders of our 

caring Heavenly Father. However, whatever the weather, we can enjoy the blessings of 

worship and fellowship. 

This morning we give a heartfelt recognition to the many firefighters and other first 

responders who worked tirelessly to contain the forest fires that stormed the Massa-

nutten Mountains two weeks ago. We are blessed to have such a group of dedicated 

men and women who keep our community safe from harm and danger. The words of 

Kathrine Bates are most fitting: “O beautiful for heroes proved in liberating strife, who 

more than self their country loved and mercy more than life!” Our prayers and appre-

ciation are with you. On behalf of this campus and community we say, “Thank you, 

thank you, thank you!” 

We are still in the season of celebrating Christ’s resurrection. This morning we are de-

lighted to have Shenandoah Valley Academy’s music department tell the resurrection 

story through song and spoken word. Thank you, Daniel and Mónica Biaggi and Kelly 

Wiedemann, for planning, preparing, and practicing with our students as they share 

this story in praise and worship. 

Also we are blessed to have guest pianist, Mary Grace, with us this morning and this 

evening for a 7:00 concert. It is our prayer that our music and meditation will be ac-

ceptable in the sight of our Risen Lord and Savior. 

With all of the good busyness on our campus, we must continue to hold one another 

up in prayer and the blessed hope. Let us press on to disciple our young people 

through cross generational-ministry. We are still one campus with one mission.   

Be blessed this Sabbath! 

-Pastor Buz 


